
 

  17th September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

Year1 and Year2 Social Skills Club 

 

 

On a Tuesdays after school, there will be a Social Skills Club run by Miss Burroughs from 3:15pm-

4:15pm, starting on Tuesday 21st September to run until Tuesday 19th October (5 weeks). Children will 

take part in a variety of fun outdoor and indoor activities.  

 

Places will be given on a first come first served basis, you will receive a text to confirm if your child has 

secured a place.  

 

If your child is interested in coming to the club, please complete the online permissions form. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Burroughs 


